
BANK OF BOTSWANA  
 

Public Notice 

 

REMINDER 

 

EXCHANGE OF OLD PULA BANKNOTES 

 
 
Further to the Press Release issued by the Bank on January 12, 

2010, and other related public announcements, extending the 

deadline for exchange of old banknotes for new ones, the public is 

hereby reminded that the deadline for exchange of the banknotes at 

commercial banks, Botswana Building Society, Botswana Savings 

Bank and Botswana Postal Services is March 31, 2010.  After this 

date, the old banknotes will be exchanged only at the Bank of 

Botswana offices in Gaborone and Francistown until December 2014. 

  

The public is further advised to continue to maintain vigilance and 

ensure that only genuine banknotes bearing security features and 

images indicated by the Bank are in circulation.  

 

 
March 18, 2010  
For further information, please contact:  
Mr. Chepete Chepete  
Public Relations Officer  
Tel: 3606555  
 


